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March 26, 2019 
 

Conlins Road Bike Lane Upgrade  
Public Open House 

 

The City of Toronto is planning to upgrade the existing bike lanes on Conlins Road between 
Ellesmere Road to Sheppard Avenue East to cycle tracks (bike lanes that are physically separated 
from traffic). This work would be done as part of already scheduled road resurfacing that is planned to 
take place on Conlins Road later this year. 
 
The new cycle tracks will provide a safer and more comfortable connection for cyclists and improve 
connections to the Gatineau Hydro Corridor Trail and Sheppard Avenue bike lanes as well as future 
cycling routes planned in the area. The upgrade to cycle tracks will also result in changes to on-street 
parking. We invite you to attend a public open house to learn more about the proposed design 
options, ask questions, and provide feedback.  
 

Date: Tuesday April 9, 2019 
Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Location: Morrish Public School, 61 Canmore Blvd. Gymnasium 

 
MAP OF PROJECT AREA 
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PROJECT DETAILS 
 

Two options are under consideration for Conlins Road, between Ellesmere Road and Good Road as 
illustrated below: 

Existing – Conlins Road (between Ellesmere Rd. and Good Rd.): 

 

Option 1 – Cycle Tracks with No Parking:  
Remove all on-street parking to provide space for wider bike lanes, buffers, and physical separation. 

 

Option 2 – Cycle Tracks with Parking (18 spaces retained): 
Move existing bike lane (northbound) to be next to the curb and position the parking lane between the 
bike lane and travel lane. The existing lanes would be narrowed to provide space for buffers and 
physical separation. This option retains approximately 18 parking spaces on the street which exceeds 
the maximum observed parking demand. 

 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
 

Subscribe to the project e-mail list to receive updates and opportunities for public input. 

If you have questions about the public open house, please contact us. 

Contact  Maogosha Pyjor, Sr. Public Consultation Coordinator 

Tel. 416-338-2850 Email. Maogosha.Pyjor@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

Website www.toronto.ca/cycling/conlins 
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